
 
 

 

URGENT 

 

Notice to Financial Services Licence Holders 

 

Additional Note to MFSA Notice Ref 10-2011 re Legal Notice No. 69/2011 - United 

Nations Sanctions (Libyan Arab Jamahiriya) Regulations, 2011. 

 

Further to the MFSA Notice circulated on 28 February 2011 regarding the implementation of 

the United Nations sanctions, licence holders are requested to report findings of their 

verification to the MFSA by not later than Thursday 3rd March 2011. Nil returns should also 

be filed. Submissions are to be sent by e-mail at sanctions@mfsa.com.mt. 
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